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November 29, 2022 

 
 
CJ Randall, Director of Planning 
Town of Lansing 
29 Auburn Road 
Lansing, NY 14882 
Via:  crandall@lansingtown.com 
 
Dear CJ Randall: 
 
      RE:  SEQR LEAD AGENCY DESIGNATION 

PROPOSED TOWN OF LANSING HIGHWAY 
DEPARTMENT BUILDING REPLACEMENT 
PROJECT, TOWN OF LANSING, TOMPKINS 
COUNTY 

 
     The New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) has received the material 
regarding the proposed Town of Lansing Highway Department Building Replacement and Campus 
Renovation project.  The Region has no objections to the Town of Lansing Town Board assuming 
lead agency status for SEQR purposes.  
 
     Concurrence with the Town of Lansing Planning Board as Lead Agency will be sent to 
T0Lcodes@lansingtown.com per your request. 
 
     NYSDOT has no further comments at this time. Thank you for keeping us informed on matters in 
the Town of Lansing.  
 
 

 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      DAVID N. ROTH 
      Acting Director, Planning and Program Management Group 
      By 

                             
      Julie Baldwin 
      Senior Transportation Analyst 
JAB:DR/jb 
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